First Shaughnessy Advisory Design Panel

To: Panel Members
Re: Cancellation of Scheduled Meeting
Date Cancelled: Thursday, August 07th, 2014.

The scheduled meeting for the First Shaughnessy Advisory Design Panel for August 07th, 2014
has been cancelled as there are no items on the agenda.

The next scheduled meeting is Thursday, August 28th 2014 in the Town Hall Meeting Room
located on the main floor of the City Hall Main Building.

Kind Regards,

Colin King



